
LMP policy for rehearsal times 

There are many considerations to be taken into account when fixing the times for 
rehearsals. LMP is very aware that travel costs are much higher on week days for 
earlier transport and many of our members live outside London. 

We therefore will; 

• Try to start rehearsals later, if and when possible, depending on the
availability of the venue, soloist and conductor.

• If we have a 6 hour rehearsal day with morning and afternoon rehearsals
we will always endeavour to start at 10.30am.

• For a day with just one rehearsal we usually start at 10am. This is to enable
musicians to get to other afternoon rehearsals or shows that may start at
2pm.

• Occasionally there may be rehearsals that start earlier than 10am for
various reasons, including when LMP may have a 3-tier day with an
afternoon rehearsal and concert in another venue.

• If a rehearsal has to start earlier than 10am we will ask the orchestra
manager to explain why this is on the schedule.


